
Invitation to the Preview Opening

THF/ L.O.T.I. would like to invite you to the preview opening of the 
Central Asian Museum in Leh on 23. and 24. August 2011. 
With the anticipated inauguration of the completed permanent 
exhibition about Central Asian Caravan Trade scheduled for July 2012, 
the preview opening will mainly concentrate on the Museum building 
itself. On display will be select artefacts, historic and contemporary 
photographs, information boards and new installations.

We hope that you grace the occasion with your presence.
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